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May 6, 2011 
 
 
The ValueOptions ProviderConnect System is currently experiencing 
technical difficulties.  Our Information Technology Department is working 
on the situation.  This may also effect other ValueOptions’ applications.  
We will advise you once the situation has been resolved. 
 
We regret any inconvenience we may have caused you. 
 
 


